
WSR 23-09-009
WITHDRAWAL OF

PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
BOARD OF REGISTRATION

FOR PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERS
AND LAND SURVEYORS

[Filed April 7, 2023, 6:46 a.m.]

The board of registration for professional engineers and land 
surveyors requests withdrawal of the preproposal statement of inquiry 
filed as WSR 23-01-109, chapter 196-29 WAC. The CR-101 was filed on 
December 19, 2022, and appeared in issue 23-01 of the State Register. 
This document serves as the official notification of withdrawal.

Ken Fuller, PE
Director
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